
I strongly object to the draft policy DM BG16 in the draft Enfield Local Plan, allocating a 
site for burial/cremation use on Firs Farm Wetlands.

This is a vital community resource essential to the well being of local people as well as 
being a vital site for Nature Conservation.

The loss or reduction in area would significantly affect recreation facilities, biodiversity as 
well as reduce the effectiveness of flood alleviation which Enfield has already spent more 
than £1million on.

I therefore call on the council to remove all reference to Firs Farm Wetlands from Policy 
SP CL4.of the site.
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